





ATTENTION ALL DIVISIONS

The TWU Women's Committee is asking All Divisions to open your hearts

this year and donate GENTLY USED and CLEAN clothing

and

NEW TOYS

(unwrapped)

to people that are less fortunate than ourselves

We will be donating these items to the Odyssey House

Mother and Child Program

We will continue taking donations until our December meeting,

Friday, December 12, 2014.

Please bring your donations to the Union Hall or the nearest MTA Bus Depot.

We thank you for your generosity and kindness!



TWU Local 100 Women's Committee

Elizabeth Wilson Chairwoman
Erica Guerrido 1st Co-Chair
Nancy Martinez 2nd Co-Chair
Cathy Davis-Baker Recording Secretary

(212) 873-6000, ext. 2050 or



opeiu-153-ks afl-cio 11-7-14